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Call to tender for a general contractor for the renovation of Block A-17 in Auschwitz

30 Nov 2018

The National Fund of the Republic of Austria for Victims of National Socialism is seeking to hire a general contractor to undertake the renovation
of Block A-17 on the site of the Auschwitz-Birkenau memorial. The two-stage call to tender for this role is a sub-threshold procurement and has
been open since 30 November 2018.

Subject of the call to tender is the renovation, conversion, and conservation of Block A-17, a two-storey building with cellar. This comprises
demolition work, renovation of the building shell and statics, interior fittings, conservational work, external construction work, installation of
heating, air conditioning and ventilation systems, sanitary facilities and electrics and separate services pertaining to the exhibition’s installation.
The procurement procedure will be conducted in German, the contract language is German.

Further details and information on the call to tender

Other ways of obtaining the tender document (German)

Notice: The deadline for submitting applications was extended from 22 January 2019 to 28 January 2019.

ENQUIRIES

Enquiries are to be submitted in writing to the National Fund of the Republic of Austria for Victims of National Socialism at the address
nfblock17@nationalfonds.org.

 

https://www.nationalfonds.org/files/content/documents/nf/news/30-11-2018/GU_Ver%C3%B6ffentlichungshinweis_Eng.pdf
https://www.nationalfonds.org/d9fac8e2-f3fa-11e8-829a-005056b58b99
mailto:nfblock17@nationalfonds.org

